
Monday, April  2 
OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
 

Tuesday, April 3  
  9:30 a.m. Torah classes (Baraca Room)   
  1:00 p.m. Norman Dabbs  (Underwood) 
 

Wednesday, April 4 
  7:30 a.m. Prayer (Chapel) 
  1:00 p.m.  Vintage Bronze (Underwood) 
  7:00 p.m. Prayer (Chapel) 

Thursday, April 5 
  5:30 p.m. Acclamation (Underwood Room) 
  7:00 p.m. Sanctuary Choir (Fellowship Hall) 
 

Saturday, April 7 
 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Breakfast (Connections) 
 

Sunday,  April 1 
  9:40 a.m. Pre-Service Prayer (Prayer Room)  
10:00 a.m. Morning Service (Sanctuary) 
11:45 a.m.  Adult Bible Study (Connections) 
 1:00 p.m. Hispanic Service (Sanctuary) 

      The Easter flowers adorning our        sanctuary today 

are placed in memory of: 

Niels & Ella Larsen 

Sonya Lipkewich     

Andrea Mains 

Sadie & Ken McKenzie  

Ben Paillard         

Margaret Ramsay 

Millie Rasmussen 

Gertrude & Carmen Roberts 

   Bessie Scott    

Bryon Seeley    

Anne Severns    

Glenn Steinacker      

Ervin Wagner   

Harry & Eileen Warrington  

 Edith & Norman Webb  

 Reta Wilson     

 

& our many other loved ones 

   Dr. Harold Antliff    

Wally Babowal 

Dr. R.O. Bishop 

   Ted Brailsford  

Roger & Ann Carr 

Ross & Marjorie Clemenger 

The Davies Family 

 John Garrisen        

 Otto & Yvonne Gietz  

 Diana Jayne Guthrie 

   Fred & Minnie Harbidge   

The Hawks Family 

Henri and Thelma Hermans   

     Ken Itterman       

Lorne Irwin 

Alex & Thelma Keating 

Rev. Jake Kroeker 

 



“We will devote ourselves to prayer and 
to the ministry of the word.”  Acts 6:4 

 

 
 

You are welcomed to join us pray: 

Sunday: Pre–service prayer 

Prayer room at 9:40 a.m.  

Wednesday: 7:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  

join us to pray in the Chapel. 

 

Join us to pray, as a family church, for:    

Sylvia Thompson, Marilyn Henriques,                     

Ingrid Bakken, Bart Dailley, and Kathleen Irwin.   
 

To be included in our Prayer Chain, please   

contact Erna: 403-284-3737  

(confidential/urgent prayer request) 
 

 

  

Youth Bible study 
 

The Youth Bible Study will have two weeks off, 

on April 1st and 8th and we will resume on 

April 15th.  

 

Lunchtime service 
 

We meet on the 2nd Tuesday of the month for 

Lunchtime Prayer and  

the 4th Tuesday of the month for Lunchtime 

Service.  Everyone is welcome. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Breakfast 
 

Men’s Breakfast will be on April 7 at 9:00 in the 

Connections. Speaker: Sam Proskin 

SUNDAY, APRIL 1 2018 

Easter Sunday 
 

 

Prayer of Invocation 
 

Prelude  
Adagio from the Easter Oratorio (Bach)   

Cole Chisolm– Trumpet, Brent Krawchuk –piano 
 

Easter Affirmation 
Leader: “Christ is risen!” 

People: “He is risen indeed!” 

All: “Thanks be to God!” 
 

*Songs of Praise  
Christ the Lord is Risen Today - #217 

Responsive Reading - He is Risen! Alleluia! - #214 

Worship Christ the Risen King - #225 
 

Reading from the Revelation to John  
Revelation 5:1-14 (pp. 1221-1222) -Bill Lay 

 

Anthem  
Rejoice, He Is Alive! (Arr. Drennan)   

 

Pastoral Prayer 
 

\(Children are dismissed to Sunday School) 
 

Our Offerings & Response  
At the Cross (Hudson)- Acclamation 

*Doxology 
 

*Song  
He Lives - #220 

 

Sermon scripture 
John 20 (pp. 1077-1078) 

 

Sermon  
My Lord and My God- Rev. Norm Derkson 

 

*Song  
Thine is the Glory - #227 

 

*Benediction 
 

Postlude  
Voluntary No. 1 (Boyce) - Cole Chisolm – Trumpet 

*PLEASE STAND IF YOU ARE ABLE 

$125,769

$159,206 

$33,436 

 162 

 65 

227  

Young adults 
 

Want to develop meaningful relationships 

around God's Word and faith? Start with us! 

The young adults will be meeting today after 

service in Underwood room! If you have any 

questions or would like to sit down for                

coffee, text/call Edward at 587-321-0679  
 

Youth 
 

Join our youth for bowling on Friday, April 6th. 

We are meeting at 7pm at the  

Chinook bowladrome. 
 

Easter Special Offering 
 

This year we are combining our Easter Special  

Offering with our 130th Anniversary project as 

a Special “Heritage Fund”. This fund will be 

used for outreach projects and as a  

start of our pipe organ restoration fund.  

We will collect it during the month of May.  
 

 

 

Home Mission Group 
 

April 2 meeting has been changed to April 9 at 

7:00 p.m. in the Baraca Room. We will be     

preparing pajama bags for a shelter. Please 

bring bath/pamper item(s), journals and your 

receipt(s), and a Christian book to share.    

Any questions, call Cindy at (403) 238-2533 
 

Norman Dabbs Mission Group 
 

Meeting on Tuesday, April 3, at 1:00 p.m.  

in the Underwood Room.  

Guest speaker: Heather Webber from "Serving 

In Missions".  All ladies are welcome. 


